
Parish Council Minutes – May 23, 2023 

 

Moderator Bruce Weaver called the meeting to order at 7:04pm. In attendance on Zoom: Bruce 
Weaver, Rev Lori Wyckoff, Chuck Cotting, Debbie Cotting, Katherine Decker, Linda Ladd, Jeff 
Law, Jim Marshall, Annmarie Pendola, and Larainne Wilson.  
Jeff offered the meditation. 
Minutes from the March 28, 2023 and April 25, 2023 meetings were approved by unanimous 
consent.   
 
Pastor Update: 
Rev Lori reported that she continues to work on passing various tasks along to Church Staff. 
Harper Crosbie’s baptism is Sunday, May 28 and will be in the chapel. Another baptism is on 
June 4. Confirmation Sunday was a festive celebration on Sunday, May 21. 
 
Team Updates: 
Larainne reported on the activities of Faith Formation. Meeting on Tuesday, May 16 was well 
attended. They had a discussion about the future plans.  
 
Linda provided an update from Social & Environmental ministries including upcoming volunteer 
opportunities. 
 
Annmarie reported that the Deacons are meeting on June 4. The plan is to move to the chapel 
starting June 24. She also announced that there will have some retirements from Diaconate. 
 
Debbie will send out a reminder about pledges on behalf of Stewardship. 
 
Chuck provided a report from Finance and Operations Ministries. The Access Control Project 
will take place from June 20 -23. Scott and Chuck continue to work on gathering information for 
the bathroom project. He also provided an update on the upcoming Golf Tournament. 
 
Jeff provided a quick budget update and presented a preliminary FY2024 budget. A motion was 
made and seconded to accept the preliminary operating budget to present at the special 
meeting of the Congregation on June 4. 
 
Group Discussion: 
Council had a discussion about the pastor search. 
 
There being no further business, Council voted to adjourn the meeting at 8:52 P.M. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

Katherine Decker, Recording Secretary 

 

Next Meeting: Tuesday, June 13 @ 7pm 


